MINUTES OF A SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS MARCH 31, 1998

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Keith Broadhead at 7:15 P.M. Council members in attendance: Kirk Greenhalgh, Dennis Howard, Marianne Stevenson, Lynn Adams, and Frank Staheli.

Others in attendance: City Manager Tom Austin, Legal Counsel Mitch Maughan, Doug Jones, Neal Caines, Brad Greenhalgh, Brent Vincent, and Planning Commission member Doug Rohbock.

Council member Stevenson moved to enter into an Executive session with a second from Council member Adams. The vote was unanimous.

The Topic of discussion for the Executive session was the Annexation Moratorium. At this time the moratorium has been lifted and applications will be excepted and reviewed.

Council member Adams moved to adjourn with a second from Council member Stevenson. The vote was unanimous.

Approved April 7, 1998.

Keith Broadhead, Mayor

Susan B. Farnsworth

City Recorder